
Mid Wisconsin ATV Trailblazers 
December 13 2021 meeting 

 
 

Meeting was called to order 
 
Secretary report was given and accepted. 
 
Treasurer report was given and accepted. 
 
Renewal for web page came.  Motion made and passed to renew. 
 
Christmas party is set for Friday January 14th.  Let Cindy know if you will be attending at 
cindy.manecke@gmail.com or text 715-581-2468 by January 7th.  Need to know number of people for 
ordering food.  Meal will be catered and drinks provided.  Drinks will start at 6:00 and meal will be 
served at 7:00.   
 
Posters for chili feed will be available at the Christmas party. 
 
Chili will be cooked on Friday February the 11th at Fenwood Village hall at 6:00.  Each member is asked 
to donate at least one pan of bars – they can be dropped off at Illusions Bar & Grill or brought to the 
village hall when we make the chili.  Chili feed starts at 11:00 on Saturday February 12th.  Will need help 
with set up and working during the day – we serve until 6:00. 
 
We will be sending in the last worksheets for the season soon.  If you have any time please let Cindy 
know.  Right now the timesheets come to just over $3,500. 
 
  
Meeting was adjourned. 
 
 
Next meeting will be at the Christmas party if needed. 
 
 
For each batch of chili we need the following items - 9 batches are made.  If you would like to donate 
any of the ingredients please let Cindy know at the above: 
       Total needed 
4lbs Hamburger  (money donations only)   36 lbs  (20 lbs have been donated) 
1 ½  lbs Macaroni          13 ½ lbs 
1 - 50 oz can or 2 - 26 oz cans tomato soup  9 - 50 oz or 18 - 26 oz 
4 - 46 oz cans tomato juice        36 cans 
2 - 14.5 oz diced tomatoes     18 cans 
½ lb onion      4 ½ lbs 
1 – 27 oz kidney beans     9 cans 
2 gallons ketchup (total for all batches)   2 gallons 
 
Any donated ingredients can be brought to the Christmas party or given to Dean or Cindy. 


